
Minutes of Audit Committee meeting   October 2, 2017   4PM 

 

In attendance   Karl Kofod, Renee Garett, Carol Woodward, Bruce Ellis, Michael LoManto,      and Denise 
D. Veloski: 

 

The audit committee met with Denise Veloski the auditor from R.A. Mercer & Co. to review the 
Independent Audit Reports and management letter for the year ended June 30, 2017.  

The audit committee of Forestville Central School District recommends acceptance of the independent 
Audit Reports prepared R.A. Mercer.  Mr. LoManto will report their recommendation at the meeting of 
the Board of Education at the October 5, 2017 board meeting. 

 

        Karl Kofod 


